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Merits Stars
Class TT 

Rockstars

Class 1
N/A

Class 1
N/A

Class 2
Darcey J

Class 2
Henry V
Kallais R

Class 3
Hugo H
Zach H

Class 3
Theo H

Class 3

Class 4
Russell E

Class 4
Mollie G
Evan B

Class 4
Megan L

Class 5
M.J C

Class 5
Huw J

Class 5

Flu vaccinations – Tuesday 19th

Jeans for Genes Day – Friday 22nd

Whitemoor Lakes Parents Meeting 
– Thursday 21st at 3.15

Out of school Achievements – Shout Out!!

Connie W & Alice F have passed with distinction grade 1 Ballet

Alice F was runner up of the Children’s Poetry & Prose Competition for the Best Kept 
Village Community Competition

Bobby D successfully completed a trial flight in a Piper PA28 aircraft and even steered 
and flew the plane!

Gracie D has completed Learn to Swim stages 1 to 7

WELL DONE TO ALL!

                                                                                                                          PTO

Annabelle E was 11 on Monday
Erin V was 11 on Wednesday

William V was 6 on Wednesday

Friday, 15th September 2023



September Update From Mrs Dingle

Welcome back and thank you to everyone for settling so quickly to the new school year and 
for some, different teachers.

We have had quite a few new children join our school this year and it has been lovely to see 
on the playground how everyone has looked out for them and made them feel welcome.

I also want to say a huge thankyou to you all for looking so smart, lining up so smartly and 
working so hard in the classroom. All our classrooms now have brand new interactive 
whiteboards, which I’m sure the children really appreciate! I know our staff do.

With regards to our school development, we have our first governors meeting on the 25th 
September with our new governing body and are really looking forward to working with 
them. Once this meeting has taken place and they have seen our school development plan I 
will happily be able to share the key areas with you.  At this point I will also share our 
revised marking and feedback policy along with the revised behaviour policy. I have studied 
the feedback we received from the survey and have taken all the points on board. Thank 
you to everyone who completed this last year. Your input is invaluable and helps us to make 
improvements in all areas of the school. My intention is to vastly improve communication 
with parents and one way I will be doing this is to develop the website. This is an ongoing 
process, and I will let you know when information is available as the website is adapted 
throughout the year.

I am very excited about the areas of pupil leadership we want to develop. We have had 
elections for head of school representatives and the chosen candidates will be announced 
to the school on Monday. We are also appointing reading ambassadors, librarians, 
cloakroom monitors, sports leaders, new play leaders, school councillors and church 
councillors. This year the church councillors will be working with Jordan Lambert who will 
be supporting the children in developing the pupils in the school’s knowledge around 
courageous advocacy. We will be working to raise money this year for the Trusts’ chosen 
charities; the NSPCC and Cancer Research . At Yoxall we will be focusing on supporting the 
Toilet Twinning scheme; information on which can be found at https://toilettwinning.org/

Mr Draper remains unfit for work, and we continue to wish him well. The Trust continue to 
actively support the school and we are all feeling very positive about the year ahead.

Thank you for reading and I will issue another update at the end of this half term.

Kind Regards

Mrs K Dingle
Acting Headteacher

https://toilettwinning.org/
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